Board of Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara
State of California

Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Supervisors of the County of
Santa Barbara, State of California, on Tuesday, June 19" 2012 at 9:00 AM. or shortly thereafter in the
Board of Supervisors Hearing room at the Betteravia Government Center at 511 East Lakeside Parkway
in Santa Maria, California. The hearing will be on solid waste tipping fees at county facilities, collection
rates charged by franchised haulers, and parcel fees for Cuyama, for Fiscal Year 2012/13.

Copies of the proposed rates can be requested from the Santa Barbara County Public Works Department,
Solid Waste and Ultilities Division, 130 E. Victoria Street, suite 100, Santa Barbara, California, 93101,
The proposed rates can also be obtained during business hours by a telephone call to (805) 882-3600.
Comments, objections & or protests to the adoption of the proposed changes to solid waste tipping fees
may be presented at the hearing or filed with the Clerk of the Board before the public hearing, whose
address is 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, CA 93101.



